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To whom it may concern:     March 26. 2020 

 

Pursuant to Presidential Policy Directive 21 (PPD-21), Frank P. Langley Co., Inc is a critical 

infrastructure supplier and service provider in the distribution of plumbing, heating, and 

industrial components network, designated by the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security 

Agency (CISA) of the Department of Homeland Security whose assets, systems, and networks, 

whether physical or virtual, are considered so vital to the U.S. that their incapacitation or 

destruction would have a debilitating effect on security, national economic security, national 

public health or safety, or any combination thereof. For questions, email: 

CISA.CAT@cisa.dhs.gov. 

The markets & industries served that are deemed essential:  
 
o Manufacturing: Food, beverage, paper, chemical, plastics, metals  
o Wholesale / Trade: industrial, plumbing, heating, water/wastewater products & parts  
o Utilities / municipalities: power generation, water, sewage  
o Health Services: hospitals, care facilities, nursing homes  
o Pharmaceutical: labs, process, R&D  
o Food service: restaurants, process facilities  
o Repair & maintenance: all markets: Industrial, commercial, residential, municipalities, 
food, beverage, pharmaceutical, government, military.  

 

 The Frank P. Langley Co., Inc. is aware of the seriousness of the current COVID-19 

pandemic and has moved most office staff to working from home.  We have implemented 

social distancing, sterilizing, and gloving for those remaining in company work environments.  

We are also tracking all employees and visitors at any of our work locations allowing us to aide 

and comply with tracking any cases which may occur or enter our places of work per OSHA 

3990 COVID-19 recommendations.   

 If you have any questions regarding this letter or our practices regarding COVID-19 

please contact myself at scrego@fplco.com or 716-691-7575 ext 8555.   

 Together we can make a difference winning local battles. 

Be safe, 

Scott A Crego  

President 
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